
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 

 

 

Don’t forget that all clubs will finish week ending Friday 5th July 2025. 

New club lists will be sent out in September 2024. 

Thank you for your support. 

NUT ALLERGY 

We have a number of children in school who have 

a severe nut allergy. 

For the safety of all concerned 

we should therefore like to 

remind you that packed lunches 

must not include items such as 

peanut butter, Nutella or snack 

bars including nuts. 

TRAINING DAY 

 

Don’t forget that                

Friday 28th June 2024          

is a Training Day and school 

will be closed. 

A MASSIVE THANK YOU 

 

 

Our wonderful PTFA would like to thank you for 

supporting them with their refreshments during our 

Sports Days. So far they have raised a wonderful £40 

from your kind donations. 

Please be reminded unused raffle tickets, ticket 

stubs and money should be returned to school by 

Thursday 27th June 2024. 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Please may we remind you that there is no 

smoking or vaping allowed on the school 

premises. 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

WARMER WEATHER 

Hopefully the weather is now warming up a little so 

please can we remind you that as usual in hot 

weather you should ensure your child(ren): 

 Have sun cream applied before coming to 

school. They may bring in a named bottle of 

sun cream for them to reapply during the day      

if needed 

 Bring a hat with them 

 Have their water bottles in school. They will be 

encouraged to keep hydrated 

Replacement water bottles or lids can be purchased 

from the ParentMail shop. 

Thank you 

 


